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Licensing Sub-Committee - Wednesday 1 July 2015 
 

 
 
 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
MINUTES of the OPEN section of the Licensing Sub-Committee held on Wednesday 1 
July 2015 at 10.00 am at Ground Floor Meeting Room G02B - 160 Tooley Street, 
London SE1 2QH  
 
 
PRESENT: Councillor Renata Hamvas (Chair) 

Councillor Sunil Chopra 
Councillor Lorraine Lauder MBE 
 

OTHERS 
PRESENT: 
 

Graham Hopkins, representative for the premises 
Linda Potter, representative for the premises 
Brook Anthony Anderson, premises owner/licensee 
Laurence Marsh, supporter of the review application 
John Brunton, supporter of the review application 
Councillor Michael Mitchell, ward councillor 
 

OFFICER 
SUPPORT: 

Debra Allday, legal officer 
Kristie Ashenden, licensing officer 
Gavin Blackburn, enforcement officer 
Victoria Foreman, constitutional officer 
 

1. APOLOGIES  
 

 There were none. 
 

2. CONFIRMATION OF VOTING MEMBERS  
 

 The members present were confirmed as the voting members. 
 

3. NOTIFICATION OF ANY ITEMS OF BUSINESS WHICH THE CHAIR DEEMS URGENT  
 

 There were none. 
 

4. DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS AND DISPENSATIONS  
 

 There were none. 
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5. LICENSING ACT 2003: DEE DEE'S, 77 HERNE HILL, LONDON SE24 9NE  
 

 The chair of the sub-committee informed members and all parties present at the meeting 
that a request had been received for consideration of the review of Dee Dee’s be 
postponed.  
 
Not all parties present were in agreement regarding the postponement.  
 
The meeting went into closed session at 10.15am. 
 
The meeting resumed at 10.19pm and the chair announced the decision of the sub-
committee. 
 
RESOLVED: 
 
That the review application be postponed and considered on Thursday 23 July 2015. 
 

 Meeting ended at 10.20 am 
 
 
 CHAIR:  
 
 
 DATED:  
 
 

  
 

 
 


